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	QUESTIONNAIRE

	
	GLOVER ROAD CYCLING &
UTILITIES IMPROVEMENTS 

CONCEPTUAL DESIGN
	OPEN HOUSE

Sept 25, 2019


The City of Langley is requesting public feedback on the Glover Road Cycling & Utilities Improvements design concepts.  Using any of the following methods, please return your completed questionnaire by October 3, 2019, to the attention of:

Engineering Department, City of Langley:
Mail: 20399 Douglas Crescent, Langley, BC V3A 4B3
Fax: 604-514-2322
Email: engineering@langleycity.ca 

1. Please indicate which concept you prefer?

1

2

2. What changes, if any, would you like to see in the design concept?









3. Contact Information:

Name:

Phone/Email (optional):


Address: 
The City of Langley appreciates your input

Thank you for completing this important questionnaire.
